EUROPEAN COMMISSION



Brussels, 11.02.2021 *C*(2021) 1049 final

Dear President,

The Commission would like to thank the Assembleia da República for its Opinion on the proposal for a Council Decision concerning the allocation of funds decommitted from projects under the 10th European Development Fund for the purpose of replenishing the African Peace Facility {COM(2020) 477 final}.

It appreciates that the Assembleia da República decided to analyse this proposal and welcomes the support for its aims.

The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is essential for linking the institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and looks forward to continuing it with the Assembleia da República in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Maroš Šefčovič Vice-President

Mr Luis CAPOULAS SANTOS Chair of the European Affairs Committee of the Assembleia da República Palácio de S. Bento P – 1249-068 LISBOA

cc. Mr Eduardo FERRO RODRIGUES
President
of the Assembleia da República
Palácio de S. Bento
P – 1249-068 LISBOA